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New KTV episode on the air 
 
(Kahnawake – 6, Tsothóhrha/December 2013) The Public Relations/Communications Unit of 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke is pleased to announce that episode 310 of Kahnawà:ke 
Television (KTV) will be broadcast on Paul’s Cable Mohawk TV beginning Today, Friday, 
December 6th at 4pm with repeats on Wednesday, December 11th and Wednesday, December 
18th. 
 
Reports featured in this episode: 

 MCK condemns Canada’s First Nations Education Act 
 Kahnawà:ke delegation attends First Nations Education Council  
 Grand Chief meets with Quebec cabinet ministers 
 Possible Tobacco Legislation 

 
All KTV segments are available for viewing now at www.kahnawaketv.com or you can watch 
the latest show on Paul’s Cable channel 36 for analog subscribers and Channel 4 if you have a 
digital or HD box. 
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Please mention at your discretion. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext.2254 
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